
3450- As a licensed Civil Engineer and Project Manager, energy storage (fuels and oils) that can 
sustain/survive earthquake forces is critical to Regional recovery.  As I understand the geology of 
the storage areas, they sit in liquefaction zones which means they will lose foundation support 
during an earthquake.  This will cause damage to the tanks leading to the loss of much needed 
fuel and leave a huge mess to clean up.  This bill is so critical and important in addressing this 
tremendous risk.  Oregonians will be much better off having carefully taken this on. (I wish it 
would have happened years ago but better now then never.)


